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 District Administrator 

 Summer Hours 
 Summer hours begin June 6 in all buildings. Please 
 note them below: 

 ●  District Office/Teaching and Learning 
 7:30 AM-3:30 PM Mon-Thur 
 7:30 AM-12:00 PM Fri 

 ●  High School 
 Mon-Thur 8:00 AM-2:00 PM 

 ●  Intermediate Middle School 
 Mon-Thur 7:30 AM-3:00 PM (relocated to the 
 High School due to construction) 

 ●  Parkview Elementary 
 Jun 6-10: 8:00 AM-1:00 PM 
 Jun 13-17: 7:30 AM-3:30 PM 
 Jun 20-24: 8:00 AM-1:00 PM 
 Aug: 8:00 AM-1:00 PM 

 ●  Lincoln Elementary 
 Jun: 7:30 AM-3:30 PM 
 Jul-Aug: 5 7:30 AM-12:00 PM 
 Aug 8-31: 7:30 AM-3:30 PM 

 ●  Readfield Elementary 
 Jun-Jul: closed 
 Aug:  office hours vary 

 ●  Sugar Bush Elementary 
 Jun-Jul: closed 
 Aug:  office hours vary 

 ●  Bus Garage 
 Jun-Jul:  office hours vary 
 Aug:  6:00 AM-3:00 PM 

 Strategic Planning Meeting - June 15 
 On June 15, the School District of New London will 

 begin the p  rocess of 
 developing the 2023 - 
 2025 strategic plan. With 
 the intent to reflect, review, 
 and forward vision, the 
 preliminary strategic 
 framework will be 
 established t  o foster 
 District success. 

 B 212 
 Over the past academic year, a continuous group of 
 individuals has displayed  their  B212 “Extra  Degree 
 of Effort.” I sincerely thank all parents/guardians for 
 navigating the past academic year with your children 
 to promote and support success. Success can take 
 on many forms, and I 
 am confident that our 
 parents/guardians 
 contributed like none 
 other with 
 encouragement and 
 focus. 

 As our District looks 
 forward to preparing 
 for the start of the 
 2022-2023 academic year, continued 
 parent/guardian engagement with their children and 
 our school community is greatly appreciated. 

 Class of 2022 
 On May 25, the class of 2022 earned the distinction 
 as graduates of the School District of New London. 
 Thank you to our school community who actively 
 supported the development of the class of 2022. 
 The class of 2022 proudly emulates our District 
 values  that will support current and future successes 
 as effective communicators, problem solvers, critical 
 thinkers, self-directed lifelong learners, and 
 responsible contributing citizens.  Congratulations to 
 the class of 2022!  Our entire school community 
 celebrates your success! 
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 2022 Retirees 
 The School  District  of New London salutes the 
 following individuals for their commitment and 
 continued dedication to supporting “Success for All 
 Students.” Over their career, thousands of children 
 and community members have been influenced in 
 positive ways. As a school district, we give our very 
 best of gratitude. Congratulations! 

 Patty Grossman 
 Cathy Zaddack 

 Director of Business Services 

 Health Insurance Update 
 On June 1, WEA Trust 
 announced that they will 
 discontinue health 
 insurance coverage for 
 all customers as of 
 December 31, 2022. 

 We know that health 
 insurance is an important 
 benefit for staff.  We 
 have already been in regular contact with our benefit 
 consultant's team, and we know that we will find a 
 positive path for 2023 when necessary. 

 The Total Compensation Committee will meet and 
 discuss options as we move towards January 1 
 renewals. Self-funding will likely be a topic of 
 conversation as well as fully insured options. 

 More updates to come to the Board as necessary. 

 ISMS Project Update 
 The ISMS project is in full 
 swing now that school is 
 out.  Contractors are 
 working towards 
 substantial completion in 
 late August.  More formal 
 updates will occur as the 
 project progresses. 

 A significant thank you to 
 all involved getting the 
 building ready for construction.  Students and staff 
 were extremely flexible and helpful throughout the 
 school year to prepare for the project. 

 Director of Pupil Services 

 School District of New London receives 3 RtI 
 (Response to Intervention) Awards 
 Recently, the Wisconsin RtI Center recognized our 

 school at the Bronze level 
 for our work toward fully 
 implementing a 
 school-wide system that, 
 according to national 
 research, leads to 
 improved student 

 outcomes.  The schools in New London that 
 received this recognition were:  Lincoln 
 Elementary, Parkview Elementary and New 
 London Intermediate/Middle School. 

 By establishing our equitable, multi-level system 
 of supports, we increase consistency of effective 
 instruction, build staff knowledge and skills to 

 equitably support all learners, use data to proactively 
 identify and provide support for students, and create 
 a positive culture that nurtures relationships with 
 students and their families, and communities. This 
 strong foundation helps learners gain the skills 
 needed to graduate ready for college or a career! 

 CPR Training Refreshers In Progress 
 The School District of New London is in the process 
 of updating 30+ staff members with their CPR 
 (CardioPulmonary Resuscitation) training.  We 
 currently have about 50% of the staff up to date with 
 their training.  These staff are teachers, office staff, 
 administration, coaches and educational assistants. 
 These staff are represented across all buildings, so 
 that there is a large quantity of trained staff available 
 in each building.  These staff are also part of the 

 June 2022 Monthly Report - Page  2 



 crisis response teams in each building.  Members of 
 the staff are certified in either the Red Cross CPR 
 training or the American Heart Association CPR 
 training.  An additional trainer joined the training 
 team this year, Jennifer Doran (HS Science Teacher) 
 is now part of the training team in the district. 
 Thanks to Jennifer for her commitment to offer this 
 service to our staff members. 

 Non-Violent Crisis Intervention Refreshers 
 Underway 
 Last year Brenda Fischer (educational assistant at 
 New London Intermediate/Middle School) added her 
 certification as a Non-Violent Crisis Trainer.  She 
 joined Megan Diley (who is currently certified) as a 
 team. Both of these instructors will work together this 
 summer and into next school year to be able to 
 certify the remainder of our staff in the use of 
 Non-Violent Crisis Intervention. This ongoing training 
 will allow us to manage our compliance and train our 
 safety/crisis teams on a regular basis. Mrs. Diley and 
 Ms. Fischer will hold trainings over the summer. We 
 are happy to have this flexibility available with their 
 added capacity in our buildings. Sincere thanks to 
 Brenda and Megan for offering these training 
 sessions. 

 Heartsaver Training Updated HeartSaver School 
 The Pupil Services Department and the nursing 
 program will be maintaining the training that 
 establishes the School District of New London as a 
 Heartsaver School.  This will entail updated training 
 for the staff annually on the use of defibrillator 
 equipment that is placed throughout our district and 
 in all of our school buildings.  We will practice use of 
 this equipment during our safety drills. 

 Director of Teaching and Learning 
 Summer School 

 Please check the full packet for specific details on 
 sessions and classes. 
 https://www.newlondon.k12.wi.us/parents/summerschool/22%20S 
 DNL%20Summer%20School%20Program.pdf 

 ●  Session 1: June 7 - 23 
 ●  Session 2: July 11 - August 4 
 ●  Session 3: August 

 *With few exceptions, there will be NO courses on 
 Fridays. 

 Please contact the 2022 Summer School 
 Coordinators with additional questions. 
 High School: Jennifer Bruce 920-982-8420 ext. 1004 
 jbruce@newlondon.k12.wi.us 
 Middle School: Josh Murnane 920-982-8532 ext. 
 2206  jmurnane@newlondon.k12.wi.us 
 Elementary: Dani Kamba & Alicia Korth 
 dkamba@newlondon.k12.wi.us 
 akorth@newlondon.k12.wi.us 

 Registration 
 All registration activities will take place  digitally  only 
 again this year though Family Access  ; we will not 
 be hosting open walk-in registration. In-person 
 registration appointments can be requested by 
 calling building secretaries. Families will receive 
 further information in July and August along with 
 reminders. New families can begin the process and 
 assure they are on our list to receive updates  HERE 
 or by clicking the New Family Enrollment link on the 
 homepage of our website. Please note the following 
 dates: 

 ●  Skyward on-line registration opening 
 date, July 18,  available through Skyward 
 Family Access. Families needing support 
 with this online process or needing access 
 to a computer can contact the building 
 secretary to schedule an appointment. 

 ●  Bilingual families will be invited for 
 registration support by our Bilingual staff; 
 families will be contacted for their individual 
 appointment times. 
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 Professional Development 
 June 28-29 professional development event will be 
 held at the New London High School and will be 
 hosted by David Jones from Solution Tree. Teams 
 will work as district, building and instructional 
 Professional Learning Communities to review the 
 results from the last year and set attainable goals for 
 the 2022-2023 school year. With the recent 
 approval of American Reading Company, we will 
 also use June 29 to onboard our curriculum 
 enhancements. 
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